
 

 
Date: March 25, 2020 
 
From: Chuck Taber, Provost and Executive Vice President 
 
To: Faculty and University Leadership 
 
RE: Message from the Provost to Faculty Regarding Efforts to Communicate with Students 
 
Dear Faculty,  
 
The past few weeks have been a whirlwind of activity, from emergency planning to shifting 
thousands of classes to remote teaching. As classes start up again, our next concern is assuring that 
all of our students hL0 Td
[eere:



 


